
Petition in Opposition to Scottsdale Rezoning of State Trust Land, 19-ZN-2014 

To: City of Scottsdale 
From: Greater Pinnacle Peak Association/Friends of the Scenic Drive (GPPA) 

I am signing this petition at the request of GPPA. I am opposed to the proposal 
to "transfer" commercial and resort/tourism zoning to east of Scottsdale Road, between Happy Valley 
and Jomax Roads. The commercial and resort/tourism zoning should remain where it was shown on the 
4-GP-2002 map and in the City of Scottsdale General Plan ratified by voters in 2002. This is the best 
location for four reasons:  

 
1) Scottsdale's voter-approved 2002 General Plan reflects actual community needs.  
2) Scottsdale's Scenic Drive with its long history and heritage should not be sacrificed and squandered.  
3) Community balance and fairness are essential.  
4) Funding sources should be explored to better accommodate the Recommended Study Boundary 
intent per the 2002 City of Scottsdale General Plan.  

(For more details, see full GPPA letter to the state at: http://apeekatthepeak.org/gppa-to-state-land-
department-dont-sacrifice-squander-scottsdales-scenic-drive/ 
 
 

Signed______________________________________________________ Date_____________________ 

Name (print) __________________________________________________________________________ 

Address  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 ______________________________________________________________________________  

Email (optional) _______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone (optional) ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

RETURN COMPLETED TO: GREATER PINNACLE PEAK ASSOCIATION/FRIENDS OF THE SCENIC DRIVE  
    8711 EAST PINNACLE PEAK ROAD, #123, SCOTTSDALE, AZ 85255 

               PH: (480) 361-6498  EMAIL: thepeak@gppaaz.org  WEB: www.gppaaz.org 

OR SCAN AND SEND TO:  thepeak@gppaaz.org                                                              6/1/2015 
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